
Ask your MP to sign a 
parliamentary motion 
calling on the Government to 
introduce new guidance on 
fetal pain
A new parliamentary motion 
(EDM 1340) is calling on the 
Government to introduce new 
guidance on fetal pain.

The evidence that babies can feel pain in the 
womb, and during many abortions, highlights 
the humanity of the unborn child and provides 
another important reason to introduce legislation 
to protect the unborn child from abortion.

Right To Life UK have set up an easy-to-use tool 
which makes it simple to contact your MP - please 
visit the link below - it only takes 30 seconds.

www.righttolife.org.uk/FetalPainMotion
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